TOWN BOARD SPECIAL MEETING & BUDGET WORKSHOP

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 16TH, 2012


The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for a Special Meeting and Budget Workshop on Tuesday, October 16th, 2012 at the Stanford Town Hall.  Supervisor Virginia Stern called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM


Roll Call:
Virginia Stern – present




Johanna Shafer – present




Joseph Norton – present




Thomas Dewhirst – present




Mark D’Agostino - present

This Special Meeting was called to address estimates for the installation of the new basketball system, originally purchased earlier this year.  A motion was made by Virginia Stern, seconded by Johanna Shafer, to approve the estimate from Jez Enterprises in the amount of $1,140.00.  Motion carried with a roll call vote as follows: Virginia Stern – yes; Johanna Shafer – yes; Joseph Norton – yes; Thomas Dewhirst – yes; Mark D’Agostino – yes.

With no other business to take care of, the Board continued their Budget Workshop meeting with various departments for the 2013 Town Budget.

The meeting adjourned at 8:50 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Ritamary Bell

Town Clerk

